The University of Kansas Health System St. Francis Campus

New Life Center Visitation Policy
Effective 01/25/2024

The New Life Center is concerned about each person’s health and safety — especially YOU and
your BABY! We ask for your help in following these guidelines.

o Anyone with a fever, cough, shortness of breath, loss of taste, awaiting COVID-19
diagnostic results, those with a known recent exposure to a COVID-19 positive
individual or anyone who has traveled to an identified hot-spot in the last 10 days will not
be allowed entry.

e The main entrance (Entry A) closes daily at 7 P.M. After this time, visitors will need to
enter through the Emergency Department.

s New Life Center allows 1 support person plus 2 visitors for labor and delivery. Post-
Partum allows 1 support person plus 4 visitors at a time. Visitors must be over the age of
14. We kindly ask that the switching out of visitors happens outside of the unit and not in
the patient’s room. Siblings of the newborn, no matter their age, are allowed short visits
during designated visiting hours. An adult over the age of 18 must accompany the child at
all times. Children are not allowed to spend the night.

I agree that | have read and understand the above visiting policy that applies to me during my
stay on New Life Center.
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